
MAY 10TH, 2021 

   Utica Elementary School     

                                                       Jet      Uplifting Educational Standards!  

United for Excellence in Student Achievement 

 
Monday, May 10th  

 4th grade Academic Team, 8:10 am  

 
Tuesday, May 11th  

 PTO Zoom meeting, 6:00  

 
Wednesday,  May 12th  

 5th grade Academic Team , 3:45-4:15  

 5th grade dance clinic, 3:45-4:30 

 
Thursday, May 13th 

 5th grade dance clinic, 3:45-4:30 

 
Friday, May 14th  

 eLearning day 
 MSOL, NWEA testing @ 8:15 am  

 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming  

Dates  

Connect with us on twitter @UES_jets,  on Instagram @uesJets and on Fa-
cebook at https://www.facebook.com/UESJets 

 

 

 

eLearning Day,  

Friday, May 14th 
Please watch for more information 

from your student’s teacher.  

2021 Field Day Schedule  
 

Monday, 5/17, Kindergarten and pre-K 
Tuesday, 5/18, 1st grade  

Wednesday, 5/19, 2nd grade  
Thursday, 5/20, 4th grade 

Friday, 5/21, 3rd grade  
Tuesday, 5/25, 5th grade  

 
Please send your student with sunscreen, a water bottle 

and hat. More details will be available from your  
student’s teacher.  

 
*This is not a spectator event.  No volunteers will be  

utilized due to the ongoing pandemic protocols.  We’re 
hoping next year will be different  because we love,  

appreciate and miss our volunteers.  

 
We only have 185 of our current 

UES students enrolled for next year 
as of May 4th.  If you have not  

registered your student, please do 
so ASAP.   

https://www.facebook.com/UESJets


 
 

 
Monday,  May 17th  

 Field Day for Kindergarten and Pre-K 

 
Tuesday,  May 18th 

 Field Day for 1st grade  

 
Wednesday, May 19th  

 Field Day, 2nd grade  

 4th grade dance clinic, 3:45-4:30 

 
Thursday, May 20th  

 Field Day for 4th grade 

 Academic Team Competition @ UES, 4:00 

 
Friday, May 21st  

 Field Day for 3rd grade 

 4th grade dance clinic, 3:45-4:30 

Upcoming  

Dates  

Register your Kroger card at  

  Krogercommunityrewards.com  

    and enter code 78138 to help  

      support our school.  This is an easy way that  

anyone can help  Utica earn funds to pay for  

website subscriptions and many  other  

educational tools our teachers use  

everyday to help our  

students learn.   

 

Chromebook Collection 
 

All chromebooks and chargers will be 
collected at the end of this school year. 

 
Monday, 5/24—3rd grade 
Tuesday, 5/25—4th grade 

Wednesday, 5/26—4th grade 
5/27 & 5/28 —MSOL     

 
 
 
 
 

You can now pre-order your school  
supplies for the upcoming school year!  These are perfect 

for everyone and the items have been  
carefully selected by your child’s future teacher. They 

 include name brand products like 
Under Armour, Vera Bradley and JanSport backpacks 
lunchboxes and water bottles.  Pre-order today at:   

Www.1stDaySchoolSupplies.com  
 

Orders are due by July 1st, 2021 
Kits will be placed in student’s  

classroom at the beginning of the school year.  



All medicine must be picked up by Thursday, 
May 27th.    All medicine not 

picked up will be discarded, per 
corporation policy.  Letters from 

our nurse will be going home 
soon.   

Arrangements must be made for 
picking up.  No medicine will be 

sent home with students.  

 

Yearbooks will be distributed the last 

week of school.  There will be a  

LIMITED number of extras available 

for purchase in the office.  They’re full 

color and $20.  Cash and checks are 

accepted, quantities are limited.  

 
 
 
 
End of year info. 

 
Due to the ongoing pandemic, we are 

continuing our Covid protocols and NOT 
allowing visitors in our building.   This 

has caused us to alter some of our  
traditional end of the year events.  

 
Awards will be given through the  

classroom.  They will be handed out the 
last week of school.  Any questions  

regarding awards needs to be directed to 
your student’s teacher.   

 
Field day is still happening, one grade 

each day.  Teachers will send home more 
information beforehand.   

 
5th grade graduation will be a virtual 

event.  More information will be  
available on this soon.  

 
*Awards and Field Day are not spectator 
events this year.  We apologize for the 

inconvenience and thank you for your 
ongoing understanding during these 

times.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our staff sends it’s sincerest thank you to 
our Utica families.  You have helped 
your students stay well and this has 

helped  your student, other students and 
our staff to be able to attend our school 

each day.  It is because of your efforts, we 
were able to be the first school district to 
go back to in person school in 2020 and 
we’ve kept our doors open all year.  Not 

many schools around can say that!   

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Thursday, May 27th 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Wednesday, July 28, 2021 


